
  

Ref.No. STIITB/2024/5141                      Date: - 28/10/2024 

 

LETTER OF ASSOCIATION 

 

To, 

The Principal, 

Dr. K. V. Subba Reddy Institute of Technology, 
Opp. Dupadu Railway station,  

NH-44, Dupadu, Lakshmipuram (P),  

Kurnool, Andhra Pradesh - 518218. 

                        

Your association is highly appreciated. We are happy to announce the continued ASSOCIATION of the 

Knowledge Partner Spoken Tutorial Program, IIT Bombay with Dr. K. V. Subba Reddy Institute of 

Technology. Your College is officially partnered as an Academic Partner of Spoken Tutorial, IIT 

Bombay (Academic year September 2023-24). We appreciate the efforts that the College took and 

trained 620 students in the last semester.  

 

Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay was established with funding from the Ministry of Education, Government 

of India (previously MHRD), to spread IT Literacy all over India. We are promoting the learning and 

usage of Free & Open-Source Software (FOSS), through an Audio-Video teaching tool, viz, 'Spoken 

Tutorial'. 

 

Looking forward to seeing the same successful working relationship and am keen to see your college, 

Dr. K. V. Subba Reddy Institute of Technology as a model in introducing the ICT MOOCs, and FOSS-

based training in Andhra Pradesh via Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay. 

 

For and on behalf of  

Spoken Tutorial,  

Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

  
Mrs. Akanksha Saini 

National Coordinator 

Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 


